
From: Bonnie Richardson
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 7:20:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I am a small business owner and rely on trucks to get us to all of our jobs. We use 5 plus vehicles per day. This will
cripple our business. People will only pay so much for merchandise.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Richardson
PO Box 86
Yamhill, OR 97148
suerichardson275@gmail.com
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